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              Friday 25th March 2022 

Book Baskets Outside 

 

Please encourage your children to sit back relax 
and enjoy a story on our benches at the front of 
the building whilst they are waiting to come into 

Nursery. 

 

  

Sign of The Week 

We have been exploring ‘We’re Going on a Bear Hunt’ in lots of ways throughout our 
Nursery from writing letters to the bear to drawing story maps with chalk outside 
to going on a bear hunt ourselves. Please check out our Facebook page for lots of 

images of us immersing ourselves in this wonderful story!  

Have a look at the story online at: 

 https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0gyI6ykDwds 

Where you can hear the author reading the book out loud! 

 

 

 

Easter Holiday 2022 
 

Please can we remind parents that the Nursery will be closed on Friday 
1st April 2022 until Monday 18th April 2022. We reopen on Tuesday 
19th April 2022. We hope you all have a nice holiday. Why not email  
your child’s keyworker any pictures that you take in the holidays and 
then the children can talk about it at group times. 


